Memorandum |
Department of Planning & Public Works

To: Planning and Public Works Committee

From: Aimee Nassif, Planning and Development Services Director

Date: 07/20/2009

RE: Information on City of Chesterfield Comprehensive Plan Amendments
Summary

The Comprehensive Plan Committee, along with several residents of the community, has
been working on updates to the Comprehensive Plan. The selected sections with updates
include the following: the Plan Policies Element, the Land Use Element, the Land Use
Plan, the Transportation Element, and Chesterfield Valley Policies Element. On June 8,
2009 a public hearing was held regarding updates to the City of Chesterfield Comprehensive
Plan. No additional issues or items were raised at that time.

In accordance with Chapter 89 RSMO, the Plan has been approved by the Planning
Commission and has been filed with the St. Louis County Recorder of Deeds Office. In
addition, the Resolution adopting the amendments has been recorded. Once final copies are
prepared, a certified copy of the updated Plan will be presented to the City of Chesterfield
City Councit.

Respectfully submitted,

NOBSIEPHT

Aimee E. Nassif, AICP
Planning and Development Services Director

CC: Michael G. Herring, City Administrator
Rob Heggie, City Attorney
Michael O. Geisel, Director of Planning & Public Works



